
 
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Newsletter – December 2023 
 
 
 

We’ve got some great ropings scheduled for December! 
Levelland on December 4th AND  December 30th 
Amarillo on December 30th & 31st – Saturday & Sunday. 
 
NEW FOR 2024! ---  
Beginning for our 2024 season, we will no longer be automatically mailing out hard copy 
membership cards.  We will be sending them via text messaging. This will allow quicker 
processing time and a more direct delivery method. It will be imperative that all ropers 
include a valid mobile phone number on your membership application. Please contact our 
office if you have any problems receiving your card. Thanks in advance for providing your 
current and correct mobile phone contact information to us.  
 
 
Merry Christmas to everyone! 
May the miracle of Christmas fill every corner of your heart and home with joy, peace, 
love and happiness! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 

 


